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FEBRUARY  THEMES 

 

 

 

 

  2 -    3 Worship 

  2 -  10 Love 

  2 -  17 Love 

  2 – 24 Worship 

 

 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

  2 -    3 Leading in Praise 

  2 -  10 Guidelines for Love 

  2 – 17 Lasting Love 

  2 – 24 How We Worship 

 

 

 

 

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

 

 

 

 

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Food 

Distribution 
February   9 

  10 am -  1 pm 

@ West Vienna 

United Methodist 

First Come, First Served 
     We were blessed to host the first 

two Food Distributions.  Over 200 

were helped at the first and 300+ were 

helped in 

January.  The 

food varies each 

month based on 

what the Food 

Bank has available.  We were able to 

provide: Apples, oranges, grapes, 

cucumbers, 

tomatoes, sweet 

peppers, breads, 

sweets and milk 

in January.  Local 

agencies were 

able to distribute 

the surplus to 

Seniors in our area.  We are grateful to 

the congregation for their patience 

with pallets, milk crates, etc. that were 

left until the Food Bank could return to 

get them. 

     We are 

thankful for 

the Clio 

Human 

Service’s 

Fund and Kirk 

Todd Garage 

for providing 

funds to 

purchase 

trucks for the next two months which 

will bring meat along with other 

groceries to the area.  The Distribution 

will be heading on to West Vienna 

United Methodist on the corner of W. 

Wilson and Webster Roads.  They have 

been strong 

supporters each of the first two 

months.     

    To help 

reach the 

nearly 500 

people that 

have been 

helped in the 

first two 

months, we 

will be 

sending out an information postcard 

to past recipients, advertising on the 

Clio Clocktower, Clio Schools will be 

sending cards home to families and 

relying on area churches and 

organizations to promote on their 

websites and Facebook pages. 

     Volunteers 

will again be 

needed.  They 

are asked to 

show up 

between 9 

and 9:30 am.   

Training and 

instructions 

will be done onsite before the 

distribution begins.  
 

 

Furnace 

on the 

mend! 
 

    Hard to get started, making 

terrible noises when trying to 

move and unable to finish a job; 

yes, our furnace has been “under 

the  weather”.  I think many people 

can relate.  It’s taken a couple of 

visits by our heating people,  but it 

is now back up and running like 

new!   


